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God has been at work within our ministry over the past months. 
We have had missionary interns move on to continue ministry 
elsewhere. For example, Briana Whatley served at Macedonian 
Christian Academy as a 7th/8th grade teacher from 2019-2021. 
She is now serving the Lord as a missionary to a Christian school 
in Peru. 


As the Lord has launched some of our own out into further 
ministry, He has brought others to fill our exact needs. Mr. Art 
Humphrey moved from North Carolina to serve with MEI as a 
long-term volunteer. Art has stepped in to help with our 
construction and maintenance projects. He has been chipping away at renovations to our intern housing 

and most recently helped lead a team from Tennessee as they 
framed another classroom building on our North Campus property.  


Equally, God has been at work at Macedonian Christian Academy, a 
ministry under MEI. MCA’s mission is “because of Christ, disciples 
are made, and families are built”. This is a mission that MCA takes 
seriously, as an organization, from top to bottom. Christ is what 
drives every decision, classroom, teacher, etc. In May of this year, 
MCA graduated 11 seniors who are a product of this mission. This 
year the Lord has blessed MCA with 40+ new students. The school 
went from an attendance total of 165 to 207 as of the end of 
September. 
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The Lord has been so good 
to bless the school with an 
amazing staff. Many schools 
are struggling to fill 
teaching positions, but 
that has been the opposite 
of our story at MCA. All of 
our staffing positions were 
filled in record timing. A 
couple of  staff members 
returned to service at MCA: 
Elvira Rosas, Pre-
Kindergarten Teacher; and 
Ralph Lara, Janitorial and PE 

Teacher. We also had many 
new staff join our family: Jessica Alba, Second Grade Teacher; Hannah Wychopen, 
Third Grade Teacher; Elda Puentes, Secondary Spanish Teacher; and Louis 
Neutze, Seventh and Eighth Grade Teacher. 


The Lord showed His continuing provision through the breaking ground of our 
soccer facilities. The soccer facility project was a part of our spring fundraiser. We 
look forward to all that God has in store for the rest of the school year! In our next 
newsletter, look for news on changes we are currently working towards in our 
missionary intern program. 


Finally, as God’s work continues, so does the need for people to partner with us in 
that work. If you, your church, or someone you know would like to serve with MEI 
in the Rio Grande Valley of Texas, please contact us.
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A Note from an MEI Board Member…. 

 
When my oldest son was five years old, his school closed down. We began 

to look for a new Christian school for him and his younger brother. We 

came across a little school called Macedonian Christian Academy, which 

was run by MEI. Throughout the last 22 years we have seen how the 

generous donations and volunteer ministry and labor have impacted MEI 

and allowed them to expand MCA to the school it is today. I am blessed to 

have had all three of my boys graduate from MCA with a great Christian 

Education. My oldest is now a Children’s Pastor, while our other two sons 

serve with their wives in children and youth ministries. I am grateful to 

all the supporters of MEI for coming alongside my family and countless 

other families to help us give our children a quality Christian education.


 
Isauro Medina, MEI Board of Directors
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PLEASE BE PRAYING FOR….

MISSIONARY INTERN 
PROGRAM 

CHANGES AND UPDATES 

PRAY THAT GOD 
WOULD PROVIDE 

WISDOM AND 
DIRECTION

MACEDONIAN 
CHRISTIAN ACADEMY  

2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR

PRAY THAT GOD 
WOULD DRAW 

STUDENTS AND 
FAMILIES  TO HIMSELF

MISSIONARY TEAMS 
AND INTERNS 

TO COME AND SERVE

PRAY THAT GOD 
WOULD PROVIDE 
PEOPLE AS THE 

WORK OF MINISTRY 
CONTINUES

Because of Christ, Disciples are Made, and Families are Built
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